
 

LIMITED RECALL OF GO NUTS PEANUT BUTTER 400g 

 

Following the initial recall of peanut butter products announced by various manufacturers during the first 

week of February 2024, Clover elected to further assess its Go Nuts Peanut Butter product. This was done 

as a precautionary measure to ensure that our product meets our quality standards. Unfortunately, test 

results showed discrepancies in limited batches of the product for levels of Aflatoxin. 

 

The quality and safety of our products remain our top priority. Consequently, Clover is recalling certain 

batches of its Go Nuts Peanut Butter product, which are sold countrywide. All 400g Go Nuts Peanut Butter 

products with the following Best Before dates will be affected by the recall: 

 

I. Best Before 2025-06-12     

II. Best Before 2025-06-18      

III. Best Before 2025-06-19      

IV. Best Before 2025-07-19 

All affected batches of the product have already been removed from all stores countrywide. All other 

batches of our Go Nuts Peanut Butter product in stores are not affected by this recall and are 100% safe 

for consumption. 

 

Those consumers who might have bought these affected Go Nuts Peanut Butter products are advised to 

return them, whether opened or not, to the store where they bought it for a full refund.  

 

If you have any other queries, customers can call our Customer Care Line on 0860 117 533. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


